Permanent Mission of
The Republic of the
SUDAN - Geneva

Ref: 82.19

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the United Nations
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and with reference to the
Mission’s Note Verbal Ref. 81.19 regarding the first response of the Government of the Sudan to
the Joint Urgent Appeal from the Special Procedures Ref. UA SDN 2/2019 dated 28 March
2019, has the honor to inform the esteemed Secretariat that Mr. Osman Mirghani has been

released on 31 March 2019 and the Mission will provide further details in due course.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) the

assurances of its highest consideration. — s n“;«,
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Geneva, 1 April 2019
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